
Clay Lake, Spalding, Lincolnshire, PE11 2QG 
Tel: 01775 722333 

enquiries@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk 
www.spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk 
Follow us on Twitter:   @SPCEDS 

Head Teacher: Diane Mulley 
 

Spalding Parish Church of England Day School 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
At the heart of our diverse community, striving for excellence, enabling all to achieve their highest potential. Dear  
 
20th January 2020 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
Paediatrician Reports 

 
I wanted to take this opportunity to make you aware that all schools in Lincolnshire have currently 
stopped receiving Community Paediatrician reports from appointments that you attend with your child.  
 
Historically, school has always received a copy of a child’s report which has then been placed in their 
file. It has also enabled us to update our information and ensure the correct support is in place for 
them. It has been key information especially when a child has received a diagnosis such as Autism or 
ADHD and allowed us to signpost further support.  
 
The paediatricians have said that it is now parent/carers responsibility to ensure this information is 
shared with schools. Therefore, I would ask that if you have any reports from June 2019 onwards 
please bring them to the school office or hand to your child’s teacher. We will take a copy and return 
the original to you. I will contact you should I need to clarify any further information.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Sam Bocock 
SENCo 
 
 

 
 


